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April 8, 2024 

 
 
 
Request for City of White Rock PROCLAMATION – May is National Hospice Month 

 
 
Your Worship Mayor Megan Knight and Members of Council, 
 

 
We write to ask that you please acknowledge May as National Hospice Month on your regular 
Council Agenda.  We have enclosed a Request for Proclamation.   
 
Peace Arch Hospice Society has supported South Surrey and White Rock residents for over 40 
years, free of charge (so that our programs and services are accessible by all), and we would like 
to continue to celebrate our history of serving our community.   
 
If and when, would you please let us know at which Council Meeting the Proclamation would be 
announced as we would love to have a representative present – as we have in the past. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and support.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Amanda McNally 
Executive Director 
Peace Arch Hospice Society  
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Request for City of White Rock PROCLAMATION – May is National Hospice Month 

 
Dear Mayor Megan Knight, 
 

Peace Arch Hospice Society will be hosting our 21st Annual Hike for Hospice fundraiser on 
Sunday, May 5th, 2024 at beautiful Blackie Spit Park in Crescent Beach. Each year the community 
comes to support this event, which helps raise awareness and funds for our much needed 
professional grief and palliative programs and services that we offer free of charge. 
 
We ask that Mayor Knight please proclaim, ‘May is Hospice Month’. 
 

Whereas May is National Hospice Month  
 
Whereas Hospices across Canada will host their annual Hike for Hospice on Sunday, 

May 5th  
 
Whereas 2024 marks the 42nd year of Peace Arch Hospice Society serving South 

Surrey and White Rock residents 
 
Whereas  Peace Arch Hospice Society plays an important role in the well-being of our 

communities by offering professional grief and palliative support programs 
and services free of charge 

  

Thank you for your consideration and support.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Amanda McNally  
Executive Director 
Peace Arch Hospice Society 


